From: Patterson. Heather, EMNRD

To: atrujillo@concho.com

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dolly, lan

Subject: FW: COG Operating Poly Line Release

Date: Monday, July 20, 2015 7:57:00 AM
Attachments: COG SRO State Unit #1H Poly Line 7-17-15.docx
Amanda,

lan Dolly with SLO brought this to our attention and | don’t see that the OCD ever got a spill report.
Can you look into this for me?

Thanks,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Dolly, lan [mailto:idolly@slo.state.nm.us]

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 9:53 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Strang, Dana V.

Subject: COG Operating Poly Line Release

Mike and Heather, it looks like a line break resulted in a PW release in Section 4, T26S-R28E. |
followed the line back to the COG SRO State Unit #1H. Attached is a spill report.

lan Dolly

New Mexico State Land Office
Carlsbad District Resource Specialist
idolly@slo.state.nm.us

Office: 575-885-1323

Cell: 575-361-4045
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